
Would a GFCI receptacle located in the garage ceiling next to the door opener be considered 
readily accessible?

The GFCI Circuit Breaker located in the panelboard is 
considered to be readily accessible as a normal installa-
tion while the GFCI receptacle may involve some design/
location decisions (i.e. behind equipment or in the ceiling 
for a garage door opener would not be). During the final 
inspection of new installations, the installation maybe 
readily accessible, but check with your AHJ on interpreta-
tions if an installation is in question.


